

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you are aware, here at Rye Primary we are using our reading initiative 'Buster's Book Club' to promote regular reading at home. In order for us to monitor reading, we ask that the reading records are brought in weekly with the children's target minutes recorded on a Wednesday evening. This will allow us to reward the class with the most additional minutes/reading records in both KS1 and KS2. This term we have decided to organise a 'Glow Disco' for the winning class! This will take place on Friday 14th of February for KS2 and Friday 28th of February for KS1, during the normal school hours in the afternoon. Children may wear non-uniform on this day too.

Thank you for your continued support in reading with your child. This has such a positive impact on their progress.

Many thanks,

Kate Brunton